
From: Myles,Debra [CEAA]  
Sent: June 7, 2013 9:22 AM 
To: 'Northwatch' 
Cc: DGR Review / Examen DFGP [CEAA]; McGee, Kelly (Kelly.McGee@cnsc-ccsn.gc.ca) 
Subject: RE: Northwatch Information Request on Decommissioning Wastes 
 
Brennain 
 
I am sorry for the delay in getting back to you on this request. 
 
The Panel thanks you for the submission - it has been sent to the registry for posting.  As you correctly 
note, the Panel closed the comment period on the EIS and licencing documents on May 24, 2013.  As 
such, It will not be considering the proposed information request from Northwatch in reaching its 
decision on the adequacy of the information for the purpose of proceeding to a public hearing for the 
DGR project. 
 
Regards, 
 
Debra Myles  
DGR Joint Review Panel Co-Manager  
C/O Canadian Environmental Assessment Agency  
160 Elgin Street, 22nd floor  
Ottawa, ON K1A 0H3  
Tel.: 613-957-0626 or 1-866-582-1884  
DGR.Review@ceaa-acee.gc.ca 
 
 
 
From: Northwatch <email address removed> 
Sent: June 4, 2013 10:53 PM 
To: Myles,Debra [CEAA] 
Cc: DGR Review / Examen DFGP [CEAA] 
Subject: DGR: Northwatch Information Request on Decommissioning Wastes 
 
Debra, 
 
Attached is an additional information request related to decommissioning wastes, with several 
supporting attachments. As outlined in our cover letter, we understand that May 24th was the 
close of the public comment period related to the review of the conformity of the EIS and 
supporting information with the EIS guidelines, but information has emerged since May 24th 
which we believe to be reasonable cause for Northwatch to submit one additional Information 
Request, and for the Panel to forward this Request to Ontario Power Generation for response.  
 
Thanks for forwarding this to the Panel on our behalf. I've sent the several documents as 
individual attachments. I opted for sending them singly to keep file size down, for ease of 
transmission. Please let me know if you'd rather I combined them into a single pdf file.  
 
Regards, 
 

mailto:Kelly.McGee@cnsc-ccsn.gc.ca
mailto:DGR.Review@ceaa-acee.gc.ca


Brennain 
 
 
 

Ontario's Liberal government is "divesting" the Ontario Northland Transportation Commission, including shutting down our 
passenger rail service and selling off the rail yards and telecommunications, including Ontera. Ontera has been Northwatch's 
internet provider for many years, and it is with great regret that we prepare for the loss of this publicly owned asset and service. 
Please note that our email has changed to northwatch@northwatch.org . We will continue to be an Ontera customer and 
receive emails addressed to our longstanding "onlink.net" addresses as long as it is publicly owned. 
 
Northwatch 
Box 282, North Bay, P1B 8H2           tel 705 497 0373          northwatch@northwatch.org          www.northwatch.org  
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